
 

 

 

 

 

 

In September when you join Year 2 you are going to be in Foxes 

class and your teacher will be Miss Dootson.  

The other adults in your year group will be  

Mrs Pearce, Ms Cabban, Mrs Luffman and Mrs Bean. 

We are really looking forward to seeing you next term and we are 

already busy planning some lovely things for our class, so we can have 

lots of fun together.  

Looking forward to seeing you soon, 

From Year 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to 

Foxes Class 


